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1 Opportunity 

UvA is gaining and gathering knowledge of evaluation methodologies which can be used on 
operational systems as part of their task 4.4. The ZHAW led task 4.5 aims to adapt methodologies 
from evaluation campaigns to make them applicable to existing corporate systems. We would like to 
exploit the obvious connection between the aforementioned tasks by having a research exchange 
between UvA and ZHAW. 

2 Expected Impact 

UvA and ZHAW share their hands-on knowledge of evaluation methodologies, benefitting their 
respective institutions, tasks and the entire project. A significant boost of productivity in the specific 
tasks as well as in related future work can be expected. ZHAW will also gain first insights for their 
WP2 task 2.5 best practices report. 

As an additional result of the exchange, we intend to make the outcomes available to all project 
partners in the shape of a short report, outlining the major findings. 

3 Logistics 

We propose that Stefan Rietberger (ZHAW) visits Amsterdam (UvA) at their site for the duration of a 
work week (5 days). A workplace is to be prepared for the visitor (one person), providing access to 
their own remote and the host’s local IT infrastructure. All costs incurred to the host and associated 
with the exchange are to be compensated by the consortium research exchange budget. Travelling and 
accommodation are handled as usual. The exchange is foreseen to take place in June 2011. 


